
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2003 
 
 
Steven C. Marshall 
Jason Kuzma 
Perkins Coie, LLP 
One Bellevue Center, Suite 1800 
411 – 108th Avenue NE 
Bellevue, WA  98004-5584 
 
RE: Olympic Pipe Line Company 
 v. Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 Thurston County Superior Court No. 02-2-01420-5 
 
Dear Mr. Marshall and Mr. Kuzma: 
 
The confidential documents in the Commission return in the above matter are being delivered 
to the Clerk of the Thurston County Superior Court today.  The confidential documents are 
listed on the attached sheets. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc: Parties 
Enclosure 
 


